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15/10/19 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Next week our hall floor is being repaired so we will be limiting activity in the hall.  
Breakfast club next week will be in the gym so please use that entrance. There will be no clubs in 
the hall that week so no KS1 sports club (Year 1 And 2) on Tuesday and no High Intensity sports 
club for KS2 ( Year 3,4,5&6) on Thursday.  
We will be providing lunch for the children however, on Wednesday and Thursday no hot lunches 
will be served only packed lunches.  
 
The children are only in school for four days next week as Friday 25th October is a teacher 
training day, 0-3 is open as normal that day.  
 
Sorry for any disruption, we have tried to keep it to a minimum but the hall floor must be repaired 
and it will take two weeks. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
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